
‘Bat Watch’ Picnic  
Friday March 6th 
2020

Come along and watch one of  the 
great urban ‘David Attenborough 
moments’ during Australasian Bat 
Month

 Just after sunset, watch Grey-headed Flying-foxes stream out in their thousands  
 from their Turrella camp beside Wolli Creek. 

 Share this ‘wow’ experience with friends and family, and celebrate our amazing city  
 wildlife 

 Learn more about these important night workers - our best  long-distance  
 pollinators, keeping forests healthy. Our forests need them more than ever now. 

Bring a picnic dinner, rug or chair and insect repellent. There will be creative and 
crafty batty activities for young and old to enjoy. 

Get into the spirit of  things by coming in batty costume. 

At Turrella Reserve: Enter via Henderson St. Turrella (close to Turrella Station) or Finlays Ave.   
Earlwood. For more info email bats@wollicreek.org.au 

       Organised by The Wolli Creek Preservation Society 

 with support from The National Parks & Wildlife  
 Service (NPWS), Sydney Trains, Canterbury-Bankstown 
 Council and the Australasian Bat Society (ABS)                                                                   A 

Turrella      
Reserve beside    
Wolli Creek.   
 Activities from 
6-30 pm 
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